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September 27,1924*

Dear Miss Cartwright,
I an anxious to protect this building- for purposes of quiet and of control- as far as possible after 6 p.m*
I should,therefore,prefer not to have the 

As Prof.Tait has his own lecture room at McGill he would no doubt quite willing to give the lectures there*
Massage course given here.

K
Members of 
McGill Staff 
associated 
with R.V.C.

I should be glad to give an occasional use a room for the Massage Association when,e.g.they have 
lectures by Dr.Harvey.Dr,W,P.KamiIton.who have no available lecture rooms at McGill.

If we give facilities for private assoc­iations in which members of the Staff are interested,it opens 
the way to giving similar facilities to R.V.C.Staff;and also 
other societies in which women are interested.

We have always tried hot to let any outsi de society feel that it had a right or special privilege fit r all 
its meetings in the College building.

We have inevitably many activities which must be provided for in the evenings,essentially part of 
student life,and I am sure you will appreciate the desirability 
of limiting other activities.

If there is trouble about the first lecture let it be given here but I should hope that the whole course 
could easily be arranged for by the kindness of Prof.Tait.

Yours
Ethel Hurlbatt•

One lecture held R.V.C. Thursday Oct.2nd,p.m.
Warden and one resident member of Staff each had the experience 
of finding a stranger wandering on upper floor(not shown into 
Lecture Room).
The College has no Hall Porter on door at ni^it.
The maid is fully occupied answering 2 telephones and door bell. )
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